






That’s because companies deduct those additional expenses, which lowers their taxable 

income. Plus, the corporate tax rate (21%) is higher than the average individual income 

rate (14.5%). If relocation were treated like any other business expense— like travel or 

conferences— companies wouldn’t need to gross up their employees’ relocation expenses, 

they’d report more taxable income, and the government would collect an average of 6.5% 

more in taxes as corporations pay, on average, a higher tax rate than individuals.





We’re not saying every moving-related dollar should be exempt from tax. But there’s a core 

set of services and expenses that are clearly tied to the business need to relocate an 

employee. These should be treated like any other business expense, not as taxable income.

We’ve intentionally left off payments like lump sums, miscellaneous allowances, and 

home sale loss reimbursements, since they’re harder to monitor and often used for non-

relocation purposes. Those should remain taxable.
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